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Regent Schooley and the Faculty/Staff Leadership council met with Dr. Davies on Tuesday, March 13th. He also 

met with Orville Herndon, Jackie Dudley, Jessica Evans and John Young to discuss outsourcing procedures. Dining 

services RFP will be going out next week. FM may go out this summer, and the Health Services RFP closes on April 

1st



Personnel Policies and Benefits Committee: No report. 

UNIVERSITY-WIDE COMMITTEES:  

University-wide Faculty and Staff Insurance and Benefits Committee: John Young said that the Random nicotine 

testing has begun. The February Lunch and Learn was well attended.  Watch for more in the future. Marion 

suggested The Stables might be a better meeting space. The committee’s next meeting will be held on March 16. 

Intercollegiate Athletic Council: No report.  

Naming Campus Facilities Committee:  No report. 

Judicial Board: Leanna Linn McClure could not attend, John Young relayed her report. A Judicial Board hearing 

was held March 1 and another is scheduled for April 9. 

Sick Leave Appeals Committee: No report.  

International Studies Advisory Committee: No report. 

Budget Advisory Committee:  The next meeting will be held March 26th. 

Shared Governance Committee: No report. 

Dining Service RFP Committee, Kendrick Quisenberry:  No report. 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS: None.  

NEW BUSINESS: None. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS:  Health Services has temporary hours.  Call ahead to see what the hours are. 

ADJOURNMENT: Jim Barnett made a motion to adjourn.  Marion Hale seconded, and the motion carried. The 

meeting was adjourned. 


